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Greetings  

 

The Borderline AGM is on this month. All 

positions are open for nominations. If you 

have not received the email with 

nomination forms, contact Nola Sindel. 

The meeting will be held at Jennings 

Hotel, on Saturday August 16, 

commencing at 9:00 am. All are welcome. 

 

Also it is time for somebody else to take 

on the role of newsletter editor. Please 

consider. 

 

And membership fees for 2014/2015 

should have been paid by now. 

 

It is also time to join, or renew 

membership of the SRAG Inc. 

  

The dates for the 2015 Borderline 
exhibition “Resonance” have changed. 

The dates are now from September 
24 to October 22. 
 

Stanthorpe Art Gallery Society 

coach trip to the Margaret Olley 

Centre at the Tweed Regional Gallery, 

Murwillumbah (the planned Borderline trip has 

been cancelled).  

Date: Friday, September 26  

Depart: 6:00 am and return by 6:00 pm  

Cost: $35 for SRAG Members  

$40 Non–Members   

Cost includes coach trip and a guided tour  

Morning Tea and Lunch at the Tweed Gallery 

Café are not included. Please let us know at 

the time of payment if you would like to dine 

at the café as they require a booking. 

Bookings are to be paid at the Stanthorpe Art 

Gallery and must be paid in full by  

September 12. Places are limited and are on 

a first come first serve basis 

 

Blacksmithing Workshop 
Contact Sue Jurd if you are interested  in the 

Blacksmithing Workshop at Keith Cameron’s 

sculpture property near Tabulam Tabulam, on 

August 23/24 as there may still be a vacancy 

or two. 

http://keithcameronsculptures.com/ 

Tenterfield Traveller 2015 

 

At the last Borderline committee meeting there 

was discussion about the program for 

Tenterfield Traveller in 2015. Tentative date in 

autumn, possibly during Oracles time. A dinner 

may be included for participants, possibly at 

Stannum House.  

Proposed workshops: 

Watercolour, and etching workshops – 

Christine Porter 

Acrylics – abstract and contemporary forms – 

Lindsay Hunt 

Book Binding – Jayne Barratt  

Embellishing papers, etc for artworks, book 

making, Jayne Barratt and Sue Jurd.  

 
Artists Collective Studio  

 “In Memory of the Australian 

Lighthorse” 

 

Exhibition of Artworks  September 12 - 28 

 

Entry forms are due on Friday, Sept 5. Entry 

fee of $10 per work must accompany the 

entry. 

Works are due on Wednesday Sept 10. 

Unsold works to be collected October 1 or 2. 

http://keithcameronsculptures.com/


Borderline Newsletter August 2014 

 

Entry forms can be sent c/o PO Box 177 

Tenterfield 2372 or dropped into the gallery 

in Rouse St., Tenterfield 

 

artistscollectivestudio@gmail.com 

Mob: 0410 025 519  

And works on show will probably be eligible for 

the Anzac category at the Tenterfield Show in 

February 2015. 

 

Grafton Art  School 

As Fay Boyd has not been well, the 2014 

school will be the last. 

 

Workshops available 

Judith White               Mixed media 

Herman Pekel:           Watercolour – Mixed 

Media 

Regina Hona:             Pastel 

 

 Fay Boyd’s Fine Art School  

http://www.fayboydsfineartschool.com/  

 

Inverell Art Prize 

 

September 13 – November 6 

Prize money totals $4700 and there are 11 

categories with the Special Feature being “The 

Anzacs”. 

Entries close August 29. 

I have a few entry forms available 

http://www.inverellartgallery.com.au/ 

email:- info@inverellartgallery.com.au 

Tel:- 02 6722 4983 

 

Deepwater Art Show 

 

Deepwater Art Inc invite submissions from 

creative talents across the range of artistic 

endeavours to exhibit at their art show. 

 

Opening night is Friday September 19 at 

6:00 pm. The show will run until Thursday 

September 25 at the Deepwater School of 

Arts. 

For  more information contact Catie Macansh 

catiemacansh@bigpond.com 

 

Borderline Website 

http://www.granitenet.com.au/groups/crafts/b

orderline 

User ID and password  

Borderline10 and fredwilliams  

 

Stanthorpe Art Gallery  

 
August 7 – September 21  

Official Opening Friday, August 8 at 6pm (for  

a 6.30 pm start)  

RSVP by Wednesday, August 6 

 

Local blacksmith Adrian Hobba is returning to 

SRAG with his metalwork pieces (The 

Sculptural Point) alongside local 

photographer (and Borderline member) Keith 

Barnett who is presenting images of his 

recent travels around Australia (Just a 

Second). Also, Heather Cohen, a Glen Innes 

artist is showing large scale images of musical 

sessions and concerts (Raw Jam). Exhibiting 

in the upper space are wildlife artists 

Kathleen Davis and Margaret Hodgson who 

are displaying a collection of photographs and 

sketches of rare flora and fauna (The Green 

Canvas).  

 

Art from Nature (from material provided by 

the artists) 

The Green Canvas is an eclectic exhibition of 

artworks in several mediums presented by 

natural history artists Kathleen Davies and 

Margaret Hodgson OAM. 

The collection of works brings to light the 

beauty and intricate detail of the natural world 

around us through the eyes and hands of 

these two artists.  

Some of the images were developed several 

decades ago and have been reproduced in 

interpretive projects by government 

departments and community agencies. The 

majority, however, were produced in recent 

years and display a wealth of variety in 

technique and subject matter by both Kathleen 

and Margaret. Their lives have travelled in 

parallel, finally meeting at the same 

crossroads and merging their talents in 

combined events such as The Green Canvas to 

further the conservation cause and focus 

attention on the art of science.  

Kathleen (a former manager of the SRAG) will 

also be exhibiting from September 24 for two 
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weeks at Pyramids Road Wines near 

Girraween. 

There is an open art group that meet at the 

Gallery on the first Wednesday of every 

month. 

All welcome, please contact the Gallery on 07 

4681 1874 for further information. 

 

Manager: Nicola Holly 

07 4681 1874 

gallerymanager@srag.org.au 

http://www.srag.org.au/index.php or 

http://www.granitenet.com.au/groups/commu

nity/srag 

 

Warwick Art Gallery   

  

Until August 17 

Exposition  

See July newsletter. 

 

Knitchen 

An installation designed by Warwick Art 

Gallery for Jumpers and Jazz in July 2014. 

 

Six months ago a team of around a dozen 

people met to plan and design their yarn 

bombed kitchen, planned to be the 

drawcard event for the Jumpers and Jazz in 

July festival. By the time Knitchen was 

installed over fifty people had helped out 

with the furniture (both handbuilt and 

donated), knitting, crocheting, sewing, 

wrapping, embroidering, weaving, felting 

and painting.  

 

Although not listed, many of the parents 

and grandparents are also represented in 

this artwork in the form of beautiful vintage 

lace items donated by team members.  

 

August 21- September 25 

 

In Search of my Eldorado by Sharyn 

Hall 

Karina Devine (Gallery Director) 

Tel: 07 4661 0434 

Email: artgallery@warwick.qld.gov.au 

www.warwickartgallery.com.au 

 

Glen Innes Art Gallery  

 

The Glen Innes art Gallery Inc. would like to 

offer Borderline members a place in our 

Generation to Generation TRADITIONAL 

exhibition which will be held from August 9 - 

30. 

Works will be accepted at the Gallery, 71 Grey 

St, Glen Innes on Monday  August 4 

between 10am – 1pm 

There will be a Gala Opening of this 

exhibition 4:00pm Saturday August 9  

At the end of the exhibition works must be 

picked up on Monday September 1 between 

10am – 1pm 

 

Email: giartgallery@gmail.com   

http://gleninnesartgallery.com/ 

For more information phone the Glen Innes Art 

Gallery on 02 6730 2610  

  

Australian National Field Days is 

having an art competition with the theme ‘Year 

of the Farming Family’. 

  

The Entry Fee and Form must be received 

by 5.00pm Friday, 3rd October 2014. Entry 

fee is $10 per artwork. 

  

There will be 1st prize of $500, 2nd prize of 

$250, 3rd prize of $150 PLUS a Packing Room 

prize and a People’s Choice prize of $150 each 

plus 2 Young Artist Award $50 each. All 

paintings/works must be available for sale 

during the event and a commission of 20% will 

be charged. 

  

For more details see the attached entry form 

or email or call Jenifer Bucknell on (02) 6362 

1588.   

  

 

Next Meeting:  The next meeting (AGM) 

will be held Saturday August 16, at 

9.00am EST. 

Jennings Hotel. 

All Welcome 
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